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February
second,
1922.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am glad to know 
from your letter of the 31st 
ultimo that you will call a 
meeting of your Building Com­
mittee at an early date and 
will lay before them the 
purport of the interview we 
had with you and Mr. Beatty 
on Friday last.

I have called a 
meeting of our Governors for 
to-morrow afternoon and after 
that meeting I shall reply 
more formally with regard to 
Royal Victoria Hospital's 
attitude toward the new Patho­
logical Building.

Yours sincerely,
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General Sir Arthur Currie,
McGill university,

Montreal, Que.
G.C.M.G.,


